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ABOUT THE BOARD 

 
 As a regulatory body, The Newfoundland and Labrador Denturists Board supports the public’s 
right to safe, competent and ethical Denturism care.  
 
The NLDB does this by:  
 

Setting the requirements that must be met for an individual to practice Denturism in 
Newfoundland and Labrador. 
 
Issuing Certificates of Registration to Denturists who meet these professional 
requirements. Once an individual has obtained a Certificate of Registration they may 
practice Denturism.  
 
Establishing comprehensive Standards of Practice and policies that every Registered 
Denturist must follow.  
 
Developing and administering a Quality Assurance Program that helps Registered 
Denturists stay current and develop their knowledge and skills throughout their careers.  
 
Giving the public a way to raise issues and hold Registered Denturists accountable for 
their conduct and practice.  
 

With the NLDB’s governing body and Committees, all working to serve the public interest first, 
the people of Newfoundland and Labrador can have confidence in the care they receive from 
Registered Denturists. 
  



 
Newfoundland and Labrador Denturists Board 

327A Lemarchant Road, St. John’s, NL, A1E 1R1 
email: denturistboardnl@gmail.com 

 
 
 
Board Members 
 
Jason Johnson – Registrar 
Jamie Fitzgerald – Chairperson 
Bill Browne – Member 
 
 
Sept 30, 2022 Jason Johnson and Bill Browne attended the NL Denturists Association Meeting in 
Gander, NL.  It was agreed with the NL Denturist Association that continuing education points 
recognized for Association Meetings would be increased to 2 points.  This is an increase of 1 
point.  Jason Johnson presented for the NL Denturist Board.  Jason advised no new business 
from the NL Denturist Board since last meeting on November 11, 2021.  Jason reviewed the 
financials for 2021 and 2022 YTD.  Jason also discussed License renewals for 2023 year.  
Applications for licenses and list of education hours were distributed to all members in 
attendance.   
 
In February 2022 and September 2022, NL Denturist Board met via teleconference. Members 
Jason Johnson, Jamie Fitzgerald and Bill Browne attended. At this meetings there were 
discussions regarding the 2021 and 2022 financials, 2023 license applications/fees etc. 
 
No NL Board Members attended the 2022 National Denturists Conference October 2022 due to 
scheduling conflicts.  
 
No formal complaints were received for 2022. 
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